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Adkins, Carla

From:

Sent: 10 December 2021 14:44

To: PublicprotectionNorth

Subject: The New Inn, Amesbury Review WK202125402

                              The New Inn, Amesbury – License LN000043211-Review WK202125402 
 
                        Support of License Review 
 

The thought that this licensed premises “The New Inn, Amesbury” is allowed 
to continue in the way that it is, is very disturbing.  Example, only last Sunday 
afternoon loud music could be heard from those premises in my garden. I am 
situated at least half a mile away.  Also do not allow a Designated Premises 
Supervisor, as the situation will only get worse. Why should police officers 
have to waste valuable time trying to keep Amesbury safe because of the 
licensee of The New Inn. 
 

Kitchener Road, Amesbur


